
 
Statement from The Health Insurance Authority re: Supreme Court Decision 16th July 2008 
 
The Health Insurance Authority notes today's decision by the Supreme Court to allow BUPA's 
challenge to risk equalisation in Ireland.  
  
A risk equalisation scheme is essential in a community rated market.  
  
The Authority will study this decision carefully before making further comment. 
 
 
/ Ends. 
 
For further information contact:  
 
Paul McSharry  
FD  
01 6633 633 / 087240 6642  
paul.mcsharry@fd.com
 
Bronagh Walsh  
FD  
01 6633 618 / 087 9500 726  
bronagh.walsh@fd.com 
 

mailto:paul.mcsharry@fd.com

